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1251-  1ST AVE SW ,  MEDICINE HAT
CATHOLIC SCHOOL BOARD OFFICE

Medicine Hat  Catholic  Board of  Education

FIFTH TRUSTEE & WARD -  PUBLIC CONSULTATION

Tuesday, December 13th
from 5:00pm-6:00pm

Open House
and Invitation
to Comment



Is our community satisfied with One Ward
serving our Catholic Schools?

The Board sees the addition of a fifth School
Board  Trustee as a positive move as it will:

 Allow for greater division of responsibilities;
 Reduce the likelihood of split votes;
 Provide another voice in discussions;
 Re­establish the number of Trustees prior to the
Bow Island Ward withdrawal in 2014.

The Medicine Hat Catholic Board of Education is seeking to add a fifth
Trustee to the Board for the October 2017 Alberta School Board

Election and to consult with our community about the Ward system. 
We want to hear from YOU!

We want to hear your thoughts!
Come to the Open House or send your comments to
communications@mhcbe.ab.ca by Dec 21st or call

403.527.2292 for more information.

All are Welcome!

Why do we want to add a  fifth Trustee?

A Ward is a local authority area, typically used for electoral purposes.  Currently,

Medicine Hat Catholic Schools are served by One Ward. That means, all Trustees

serve the entire jurisdictional area including Medicine Hat, Dunmore, Redcliff &

surrounding rural areas within our jurisdictional boundaries.

HAVE YOUR SAY!


